PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Eddington Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 23,
2023 at 5:30 pm at the Eddington Municipal Building at 906 Main Road,
Eddington, Maine on the following:

Proposed Applewood Estates Development of 20 multi-family units in 5
buildings at 1554 Main Road, Eddington by GC Properties, LL.C prepared by Kiser
& Kiser Company

More information about the project will be available at the Town Office.

All citizens are invited to attend and give testimony for or against the project.

Shawna Hinkley
Town Clerk



